
 

Figure 1: Initial drill plan and soil sample stations for the 2015 exploration program in the area of the 

Cerro at the Cerro Las Minitas Property. The proposed drill holes are indicated in yellow. 

 

Figure 2: Projected pierce points for 2015 drilling on the Blind and El Sol zones. Drilling success will 

significantly expand the extent of these mineralized zones.  

 


